Ascension Personalized Care

AGENT NEWSLETTER

Welcome to the APC network

In the Detroit, Evansville, Indianapolis, and Kansas markets, we have recruited eight new provider groups. In the Detroit market,

we welcome one new ancillary group to the APC network.
APC is continuously working to improve our network. Please click the links below to see what changes have been made.

Please allow 30-60 days for their information to appear in our online doctor directory.

New ancillary group

New provider groups

Commission disclosure

The Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2021 took effect on December 27, 2021. It requires agents and brokers to disclose

anticipated earnings of $1,000 or more to their clients.
Click the button below for the Agent Compensation Disclosure form.

Please save a signed copy of this form for all contracts in the event that US Health and Life Insurance Company is audited.

All general and writing agents will be emailed a copy of this form.
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